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Simply Amazing Arlington students and staff recognized on May 24 
 
ARLINGTON- The Arlington Public Schools Board of Directors recognized 
“Simply Amazing” students and staff at its regular board meeting on May 24. The 
Simply Amazing program is a districtwide recognition of students and staff who 
stand out for going above and beyond at their schools. 
 
“Whether it’s through bringing joy and excitement to learning, being a caring and 
thoughtful person, or giving service to others, these students and staff embody 
‘simply amazing’ in our schools,” said Dr. Chrys Sweeting, Superintendent. 
 
The Spring 2021 Simply Amazing students and staff are: 
 

School Student  Staff Member  

Eagle Creek Elementary Aubry Bowles Marta Ledesma-Garcia 

Kent Prairie Elementary Kaliyah Jefferson Melisa Donnelly & Elizabeth Lawrence  

Pioneer Elementary Damien Durfee Greg Brager & Tom Pilch 

Presidents Elementary Selena Gamalinda Bonnie Johnson & Mark Dolan 

Haller Middle School Isabella Anderson Dawn Hogan 

Post Middle School Nathan Edwards Tina Odenius 

Stillaguamish Valley LC Masen Smith Bethany Adams 

Arlington High School Adrian Santos Tom Roys 

Weston High School Veronica Argueta Stephanie Jordan 

 
Each of these individuals received a certificate and letter and their pictures are 
displayed in a hallway at the District Office. 
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